
Dates  

to 

remember: 

22nd March—Classroom Connect (3.15—

4.00 ) 

Wk beg 27th March—Parent 

consultations (booking available from 

1.3.23) 

31st March—Amber Class trip to 

Gressenhall 

3rd April—14th April: Easter Holidays 

17th April: Back to school 

26th April—Skipping workshop 

4th May—Class photos 

8th May—Bank Holiday 

9th—12th May—Year 6 SATS 

15th May—Revised date for swimming 

gala 

22nd May—Tri Golf 

29th May—2nd June—Half term 

7th June—Year 6 trip to Harry Potter 

Studios 

7th June—Year 3,4,5 trip to The Hawk 

and Owl Trust 

23rd June—Sports Day (1.00—3.15) 

28th June—Quartz Class to Norwich 

Castle (Ancient Egypt) 

28th, 29th,30th June—APHS Transition 

days 

19th July—Whole school beach trip 

21st July—Last day of 

term, Leavers Assembly 

(2.30) 
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To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377 

For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/#welcome 

NEWS 
Please keep an eye on the website for photos and updates of all our 

news. Please look at the notice boards (Padlets) on the class pages. These 
are updated regularly. 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/learning/classes/ 

World Book Day 

On World Book Day we all came 

dressed as characters from a favorite 

book. All the costumes were amazing! 

 

 

 

 

Internet safety — Snapchat 

The minimum age to use Snapchat is 13, . 
What’s the problem? 
It's easy to sign up if you’re younger 
There’s a ‘high’ risk of seeing sexual 
content, and of bullying 
Your child’s location could be shared 
automatically with their contacts, which 
could put them in danger if they have 
strangers as ‘friends’ on the app 
There’s a risk of children being ‘groomed’ 
by strangers into sharing pictures and 
information about themselves.  Gangs 
also use apps to groom and recruit 
children. Please see the advice leaflet on 
our website: http://

www.langhamvillageschool.com/learning/

online-safety/ 

 

Our sponsored ‘Jogagthon’ was an 

amazing success, thank you to the 

School Council for organising this. 

We raised an incredible £880 

Thank you so much for your 

generosity and for supporting the 

children in their efforts to raise 

money for this worthy cause. 

On Red Nose day 

the children wore 

something to make 

their friends smile 

or an outfit that made them 

happy. There were some great 

ideas and we raised a grand 

total of  £224 
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